STATE OF COLORADO

Bill Ritter, Jr., Governor

Martha E. Rudolph, Executive Director

Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and environment of the people of Colorado

4300 Cherry Creek Dr. S. Denver, Colorado 80246-1530 Phone (303) 692-2000 TDD Line (303) 691-7700 Laboratory Services Division 8100 Lowry Blvd. Denver, Colorado 80230-6928 (303) 692-3090

Located in Glendale, Colorado http://www.cdphe.state.co.us



NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING BEFORE THE COLORADO SOLID AND HAZARDOUS WASTE COMMISSION

NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to the provisions of Section 25-15-302 (1)(j) (I), C.R.S., that the Colorado Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission will conduct its annual meeting on May 18, 2010 in the Sabin-Cleere Conference Room of the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment, Bldg. A, First Floor, 4300 Cherry Creek Drive, South, Denver, CO 80246, to seek public comment on any solid and hazardous waste issues and to receive information and input from interested parties regarding recycling and reuse activities and waste reduction projects in the state. The regular Commission business meeting commences at 10:00 a.m. and the annual meeting will begin at approximately 11:00 a.m. For more specific information regarding the meeting, please consult the meeting agenda on the Commission's Web site at http://www.cdphe.state.co.us/op/hwc/ on or after Friday, May 7, 2010 or call Laurie Perila, Commission program assistant, at (303) 692-3467.

The topic of the annual meeting is "Perspectives on Recycling and Reuse in Colorado: Lessons Learned and New Initiatives."

The purpose of this annual meeting is two-fold: for the Commission to respond to reasonable questions from the public concerning rules, appeals of penalties and other Commission activities during the past year; and for the Commission to receive and discuss information from interested parties regarding the recycling and waste reduction and minimization activities in the state. Invited presenters include: the Honorable Thomas Davidson, Summit County Commissioner; Chris Hoofnagel, Pitkin County Landfill manager; Mickey Barry owner of Angel of Shavano Recycling in Salida, Colorado; a representative from a national waste management firm; and David Snapp and Wolf Kray, staff at the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment.

The Board encourages all interested persons to participate in the annual meeting by providing written data, views, or comments, or by making oral comments at the meeting. The Commission requests submission of written materials at least seven days prior to the meeting date, to allow the Commission sufficient time to review the comments prior to the meeting. Persons wishing to submit written comments or views should submit them to: Colorado Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission

ATTN: Laurie Perila, Program Assistant Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment 4300 Cherry Creek Drive South EDO-A5

Denver, Colorado 80246-1530 FAX: 303-691-7702, e-mail: laurie.perila@state.co.us

Dated this 31st day of March 2010.

Karen D. Osthus